
 

TUCKERTON PRIDE & CELEBRATIONS COMMITTEE 

MARCH 28, 2018 

 
 

Joanne McAndrew called The Tuckerton Pride and Celebration Committee meeting to 
order on Wednesday, March  28, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. at the Tuckerton Seaport, Hunting 
Shanty. 
     
OPEN PUBLIC MEETINGS ACT STATEMENT:  “Provisions of the Open Public 
Meetings Act have been complied with as notice was published to the Beacon and the 
Asbury Park Press, stating the time, date and place of this meeting.” 
 
The following members of the Tuckerton Pride & Celebrations Committee were in 
attendance: 

 

 Joanne McAndrew, Mike Santo, Doris Mathisen, Brooke Salvanto, Ryan 

McAndrew, Bernie Gaffney 

 

   Brian Martin is absent this evening. 

 
 
 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 
     
 
Mike Santo made a motion, second by Doris Mathisen that the meeting minutes for 
FEBRUARY 28, 2018 be approved.  It was so moved by the unanimous consent of the 
Pride & Celebration Committee at 5:40 PM. 
 
Bernie Gaffney abstained as he was absent for February’s meeting. 
  
 
  
 
RECORDING OF IN-KIND HOURS: 



 
The Pride & Celebration Committee recognizes their members’ donation of time and 
knowledge of studies and research along with attendance of monthly meetings and 
available workshops /seminars. The following is for the month of FEB 2018. 
 
Joanne McAndrew      50.0                    Doris Mathisen         10.0                                                                          
Brooke Salvanto          20.0                   Bernie Gaffney          20.0           
Mike Santo                   10.0                     Brian Martin           
Ryan  McAndrew         10.0 
                      
 
 
 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  
 
Chairperson, Joanne McAndrew discussed the Pride and Celebrations Arbor Day 
Event.  She related that all matters are settled and in place for our celebration.  She has 
spoke with Chris Chairo’s daughter, who will be mailing a picture of her father to be 
used for his memory. 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
  
none 
 
 
MEMBERS FORUM: 
 
 
Members of Pride and Celebrations along with Mrs. Barbara Santo, VIrginia Hartley and 
other members of the community are joined here at the Hunting Shanty inside of the 
Seaport tonight to fill the plastic eggs with candy for the Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday.  
 
 
PUBLIC FORUM: 
 
none 
 
 
INVOICE: 
  
Doris Mathisen moved, seconded by Brooke Salvanto to approve the invoice of $75 to Susan 

Maguire for secretarial services for the month of MARCH 2018  It was so moved by the 

unanimous consent of Pride and Celebrations members. 



 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
Mike Santo moved, second by Bernie Gaffney, that the meeting be adjourned.  The 
motion was unanimously approved at 5:45 PM. 

 
 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Susan Maguire, Secretary  
Pride & Celebrations Committee 
 


